
June 09, 1999

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Approval Services
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046
Attn: Frank Coperich / Kwok Chan

SUBJECT: LG Information & Communications, Ltd.
FCC ID: FFMLST200
731 Confirmation Number: EA93539
Correspondence Reference No.: 7975

 Request for Tech. Info.: 05/26/99

Dear Frank / Kwok:

Submitted herewith, on behalf of LG Information & Communications, Ltd., is an amendment
in response to your e-mail dated May 25 requesting additional information for the subject
application.

1. The .26 W conducted power output level listed in the SAR test report was inadvertently
submitted, and should read .62 W.  We have remeasured the SAR with 2cm spacing, and the
new SAR summary sheets and test data are attached.

We trust this information is sufficient to issue the grant.  Should you have any further
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you.


